Houlton Community Arts Center Council PO Box 836 Houlton, ME 04730 www.houltonarts.org



Dear Alumni, Friends and Community Arts Supporters,

The Houlton Community Arts Center Council is proud to announce a new campaign to kick off the fund raising for the arts expansion of Houlton High School. We are excited to have a naming fund drive to raise money for the **David McGillicuddy Band Room**. This 3,000 square foot addition is part of the planned Phase II of the completed Houlton Community Arts Center.

Please join us to help raise funds for much needed space and to recognize Dave as a leader in music education for over 40 years.

Consider your individual contribution and also a major gift from your class, business or family. All gifts are tax deductible, the Houlton Community Arts Center Council is a 501c(3) non profit organization. If you have any questions, please **contact HCAC President Torrey Sylvester at** (207)-532-4048 or call 1-888-422-1278.

Thank you, HCAC Council

## **DONATION FORM**

The David McGillicuddy Band Room, part of Phase II of the Houlton Community Arts Center

Name:	Phone:
Address:	Email:
Name as it would appear in recognition listings:	In memory of:
	In honor of:
	Anonymous
GIVING LEVELS	AMOUNT
Conductors Circle: \$5,000 and above, name placed on plaque	\$
Gold: \$2,500-4,999 name placed on plaque	\$
Gold: \$2,500-4,999 name placed on plaque Silver: \$1,000-2,499 name placed on plaque	\$ \$
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Silver: \$1,000-2,499 name placed on plaque	\$

Please return this form and a check to:

Houlton Community Arts Center Council McGillicuddy Band Room Fund PO Box 836 Houlton, ME 04730